
 
 
 
 
A reminder that the last date for a registered voter to change their political party 
affiliation is Tuesday, June 2nd for the upcoming primary on September 8th. 

• Check your party affiliation on-line: http://sos.nh.gov/VoteInforLook.aspx  
• Voters wanting to change political party affiliation may do so by completing 

the “Application to Change Party Affiliation” form available from: 
o Secretary of State’s web site: http://sos.nh.gov  
o Town of Stratham website: www.strathamnh.gov  
o From Stratham’s Town Clerk’s office.  

This completed form must be received by the Town Clerk before 5:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday June 2, 2020.  

• Mail this form back to: Town Clerk 10 Bunker Hill Ave Stratham, NH 03885 
• Drop it off at the Municipal Center into the black lock box next to the 

entrance door, as the building is still closed to the public. 
There also will be a Supervisor’s session June 2nd from 7:00pm-7:30pm at the 
Municipal Center where changes can be made, along with voter registration.  
Masks are required. Please bring your own pen. 
 

http://sos.nh.gov/
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